[bookmark: _GoBack]We’ve noticed that you haven’t visited the library in some time and this is a reminder that your MORE public library card is about to expire.  Please visit any MORE member library to update your library card as soon as possible to renew your card.  To view a list of MORE member libraries click here<=link.  If your address has changed in the past year, please bring proof of your new address.  Acceptable documentation for proof of address can be found here<=link.
If no action is taken in the next 30 days to renew your library card, your library record may be subject to deletion.  If your library card is deleted and you would like to use library services, you will be asked to fill out a new library card application.
